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July 12, 1950

Dre Albert B. Sabin,

The Children's Research Foundstion,
Elland and Bethesda Avenues,
Cincinnati - 29, Ohioe

Dear Doctor Sabin:

We have a manuscript
from Dre Louis Dienes on the L-forms of
bacteria, and I should very much like to
have your judgment of it. Would you be
willing to do this service for us? I
hesitate to impose on your time and good
nature, but you seem to be about the only
one qualified.

Jith best wishes,

Sincerely yours,
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Barnett Cohen




